
CCNE Accreditation Review 
 
 
Homestead Schools, Inc. has submitted an application for accreditation of its 
baccalaureate degree program in nursing with the Commission on Collegiate 
Nursing Education (CCNE) and the school is scheduled for an on-site evaluation. 
As required by the CCNE procedures, the program must notify its constituents, 
including, at a minimum, faculty teaching in and students enrolled in the program 
under review, that an accreditation review is scheduled. CCNE invites third-party 
comments which must be received by CCNE by February 6, 2017. All comments 
are to be directed to: 
 

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 
Attn: Third-Party Comments 

One Dupont Circle, NW, Suite 530 
Washington, DC 20036 

 
or 
 

thirdpartycomments@aacn.nche.edu 
 


